DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13
BOARD OF EDUCATION
Bloomingdale, lllinois
Regular Meeting  September 27, 2021

FOR ACTION

Subject: Approval of Student Ambassadors to the Board

A few years ago, the Board of Education invited two eighth grade students to be a
part of the schoo! board meeting as a way to include student voice in governance
matters. Students in the position have offered their opinions on matters under
consideration by the Board as well as delivering a school report to the public from
a student's perspective. Last year, due to COVID-19, the student ambassadors
were never seated based on the unknown surrounding the virus at the time.

This year, the Administration at Westfield has brought Eshaan Aggarwal and
Cheyenne Pavia forward for this opportunity. These students were brought
forward for this consideration because they consistently demonstrate the pillars of
CHARACTER COUNTS]!, they serve as great role models for their peers, they are
both helpful to teachers and are responsible, honest and trustworthy young adults.
Eshaan and Cheyenne both serve Westfield Middle School as Student Council
Ambassadors for this school year as well.

It is my recommendation to the Board to approve Eshaan Aggarwal and Cheyenne
Pavia as student ambassadors for the 2021-2022 school year.

Recommendation: The Board approve Eshaan Aggarwal and Cheyenne Pavia
as student ambassadors for the 2021-2022 school year.



